
 

 

 
 
27 August 2025 
 
 
RE: Inglewood Business Improvement Area - Change in Boundaries Request Withdrawal  

 
Dear Business Owner:  
 
This letter is to inform you that the Inglewood Business Improvement Area (BIA) has withdrawn 
the request to change its boundaries at this time and this item will no longer be presented 
at the September 9th Public Hearing Council meeting. As such, there is no opportunity to speak 
or make representations at Council on this request on September 9th 2025.   
 
The City of Calgary sent correspondence to you dated July 28th 2025 to notify you of the 
Inglewood BIA’s request to change (expand) its boundaries as required under the Business 
Improvement Area Regulation (Alberta). After careful consideration and consultation, the 
Inglewood BIA has decided to withdraw its request at this time and to continue to engage with 
businesses about this proposal. The current Inglewood BIA boundaries remain unchanged.  
 
For more information or questions regarding this decision, please contact the Inglewood BIA 
Executive Director or the BIA Strategist listed below:

Inglewood BIA 
Kristen Shima, Executive Director 
403-266-6962 
info@calgary-inglewood.com  
www.inglewoodyyc.ca/expansion 

 The City of Calgary, Major Partners 
 Jordan Lamey, BIA Strategist 

403-803-1389 
Jordan.Lamey@calgary.ca 

  www.calgary.ca/BIA
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Kim Mustard, Manager  
Major Partners, Partnerships 
Community Services, The City of Calgary 
 
cc: Councillor Gian-Carlo Carra, Ward 9 
 


